Free Educators' Institute Using Digitized Resources Offered by CDP

The Colorado Digitization Project presents "Teaching with Colorado's Heritage'Educators Institute," June 23 to 28, 2002, at the University of Denver.

"Teaching with Colorado's Heritage" is an exciting opportunity for teams of school library media specialists and sixth to twelfth-grade teachers to use digital primary source material to enrich student learning. Participants will learn to use primary source material to motivate and engage students and to create lesson plans for use in the classroom. In addition, participants will visit local museums and archives, and work with archivists, curators and museum educators.

This program has been adapted from the nationally recognized Library of Congress American Memory Fellows Program by the Colorado Digitization Project to highlight Colorado's heritage and cultural resources, and to meet Colorado Model Content Standards. Teams are comprised to two members, one school librarian, one teacher. 

Come discover how to make powerful educational use of Heritage Colorado, digitized primary source material representing Colorado’s historical, scientific and cultural heritage! Some of the collections now on-line include:

· Personal narratives by women of life on the frontier

· Alpine plants of Colorado

· Fossils, dinosaur skeletons, and other natural history exhibits

· Images and letters from the Amache relocation center

· Depression era photographs

· Historic music scores

Participation is free; room, board and transportation costs are provided. Graduate credit will be available. See the Colorado Digitization Project web site for more information and an application, or contact Nena Bloom, 303-871-3409. This program is sponsored by the University of Denver, the Colorado State Library and Rocky Mountain PBS. DEADLINE FOR APPLICATIONS IS APRIL 1, 2002.

http://www.cde.state.co.us/libnewsletter/slcent2002/slcent030802.htm Call for participation, posted by the Colorado Department of Education, Centennial State Libraries, 8 March 2002
